
General Membership Meeting for Summer 2008
May 4, 2008
Crossflites
Jeff called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm.  He thanked Crossflites for once again letting 
us use their facility. All teams must sign in, have a representative present or receive 
penalty points.

Jeff called for the Secretary’s report from the last meeting.   Susan Davis read the 
minutes. A motion was made to accept the reading, motion seconded and minutes were 
accepted as read.

Jeff called for the Treasurer’s report.  Angelina Shifflett reported we have as of 
4/30/08:

1. $10,277.12 in the General Membership Fund
2. $  9,864.30 in the Dart Classic Tournament Fund and
3. $  3,919.34 in the CVDA Sanctioning Fund

A motion was made and seconded to accept the reading of the financial statement.

Jeff called for the League Director’s report.  Terry began his report with 
congratulations to the Winners of the Winter 2008 Finals.  Gold: T-Birds, Silver: 5 and 
Bronze: Intimidators.  Wednesday won the All Star match.  He is looking for another 
Area Rep (west end area); anyone interested please speak with Terry.
The caps for Summer 2008 are Gold any, Silver 2.00 and Bronze 1.10.
Some score-sheets are not legible.  Let’s work on this problem or penalty points can be 
assessed.  There is also a list included in your team packet of individual team caps.

Jeff called for the Vice-President’s report.  Susan stated she will be certifying sponsor 
locations this season.
Weekly blind draws include: Mondays Live Wires, Thursdays Rock Falls, Sundays 
Murphy’s Law and Fridays and Saturdays Crossflites.

Upcoming Weekend Tournaments include:  June 6-8, 2008 The 30th Annual Dart Classic 
at the Koger Center for Children’s Hospital.  

Jeff gave the President’s report.  He reminded everyone about good sportsmanship.
There was a spike this season in problems related to sportsmanship.  He reminded 
everyone; especially captains, to review rules of play and to pay closer attention to 
chalker’s etiquette.

Old Business:
Jeff called for standing committee reports.

1. ADO report:  ADO qualifiers will be held every Saturday at Live Wires.  The 
ADO Regionals will be June 14, 2008.

1



2. Dart Classic report:  Sponsor flyers were discussed and distributed.  Raffle ticket 
stubs with money need to be turned as soon as possible.  We will be selling 
Koozies at the tournament since this is our 30th Dart Classic.

There being no other Old Business, Jeff moved on to New Business.
New Business:

1. Susan Davis explained the bid process for playoffs once again and posted a sign-
up sheet for those interested.  Discussion was also held about the TOC moving 
back to a bar.  A sign-up sheet was also posted for those interested.

.
There was no other New Business.  Terry and Angie passed out the packets.
Jeff adjourned the meeting at 8:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan N. Davis
Secretary CVDA
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